
Batavia Mothers’ Club Foundation 

General Meeting at The Moose Lodge 

January 9, 2019 

Eunice Turnbaugh called the meeting to order at 7:16 p.m. 

Approved minutes from the last meeting. 

Roll Call by Shannon Juarez 

Auxiliary Members Present –  Kathy Evangelista, Kari Edwards and Pam Kent 

Correspondence – None 

President 
Eunice 
Turnbaugh

• Bunco event happening Saturday - stay tuned for lots of info to follow 
• Start thinking about how you want to serve next year - we need leaders 
• New Board will be forming soon

Past President 
Holly Miller

• Next month we will be having a job fair - you can hear about each position 
• If interested in being on a board or committee position, see Holly for application 
• Still looking for several positions to be filled for Craft Show too

President Elect 
Maura 
Hirschauer

• Thank you to Bunco for all your hard work

Treasurer 
Cheryl 
Hasenjaeger

• turn in receipts

Secretary 
Shannon Juarez

• Please let her know if you will be absent from a meeting - text or email

Ways and Means 
Kristin Gehrels 

• Panera Fundraiser planned for the same day as Fox Trot packet pick up 
• Club wanted to do a Chipotle Fundraiser - will be setting up 
• Taking ideas for new sponsors

Philanthropic 
Elizabeth Larson

• Thank you for your efforts for Christmas Families - we were the largest group that 
participated 

• Share and Care is Mutual Ground this month

Communications 
Kat Maggio

• Please share FB events

Auxiliary 
Kathy 
Evangelista & 
Pam Kent

• Looking forward to Bunco 
• Be sure to look through the email that was sent out - lots of info 



Respectfully submitted by Shannon Juarez

Bunco 
Gabby Loboda

• Happening Saturday - set up at 12 p.m. - be back at 5:30 p.m. 
• Just work together to make it happen in case someone doesn’t show up to work 
• Members need to park on the street 
• Dress 80’s! 
• Eunice is offering her house to get ready at 
• Patrons always comment on our friendliness, so remember to have fun 
• FB post will go up for food sign up for us

Community 
Relations 
Naomi Krodel

• Thank you for your help with Access Toy Drive 
• Will be setting up community visits - will post dates to FB 
• Egg Hop - more info to come closer to event - partnering with Main Street

Craft Show 
Amanda Horne 
& Jennifer Koch

• Working on securing a date

Flower Fund 
Tonya Cook

• Tonya is not here - no report

Fox Trot 
Laura Fields & 
Palek Coleman

• Mark your calendars for 4/27 
• Thinking of other divisions to offer 
• Packet Pick up will happen at Panera 
• Will kick into high gear after Bunco

Historian 
Nicole Boland 

• Keep sending pictures 
• Send lots from Bunco!

Hostess 
Allison Waddle & 
Deanna Modaff

• Still selling gators for $5 - great for Fox Trot! 
• Starting to plan banquet 
• Always accepting donations for Share and Care gifts

Membership 
Anique Drouin • Invite your friends to the open house - 1/22 - Bar Evolution at 7 p.m.

Recreation 
Krystal 
Kleinschmidt 

• Date change for monthly dinner - 7:15 at Preservation - Wednesday 1/16 
• Anyone want to help with the Scavenger Hunt? 
• 1/17 - Feed My Starving Children 
• 1/28 - Trivia Night - Pub 56 
• 2/1 - Bunco - Jess Bland’s house 
• 2/17 - Family Barn Dancing 2-5 p.m. @ Fermilab 
• 2/19 - Northern IL Food Bank - 6-8 p.m. 

 

Old business • None

New business • None 

Adjourned • 8:01 p.m.


